
 

 

 

 

 

Town of Norwell  

Public Meeting Notice 

 

 

In accordance the Town of Norwell’s Demolition Delay Bylaw, the Norwell 

Historical Commission will hold a Public Hearing at the Norwell Town Hall, 345 

Main St., Norwell, Osborne Room on May 3, 2018 at 7:30 PM regarding a 

proposal to demolish the house located at 206 Summer St. owned by Cowings 

Cove LLC as shown on Assessor’s Map 3D, Block 10, Lot 25. 

The Historical Commission has determined the structure to be historically 

significant. 

A copy of the application and demolition plan are on file at the Building 

Department may be viewed during Town Hall business hours. 


